
January News
Important Dates

• 1.1-11.3 NO School

• 1.6 Welcome back from 

Christmas break! 

• 1.17 Re-enrollment opens

• 1.20 No School – MLK Day

• 1.24 Frozen Dress Up Day

• 1.31 NO School – Professional 

Development Day

Information on Events

• 1.17 our Pre-K classes will be visiting the Kindergarten classroom next door at NCA. We 

always enjoy visiting the “big kid” classroom and getting a sneak peak into Kinder!

• 1.17 Re-enrollment opens! Re-enrollment packets will be sent home on 1.10

• 1.24 Please see the Frozen Dress Up Day flyer. Extra costumes are limited, if you have 

extra Frozen costumes at home that you would like to donate (for the day or for good) 

please let us know. 

• 1.31 NCS will be hosting an Open House for new/ potential students, if you have any 

friends interested in NCP for next school please share the date with them so they can tour 

our classrooms! Kindergarten open house will be held in March! 

Contact Information
ssantel@gmail.com

Did you know?
Dress up days are just for fun! If your 

child does not enjoy dressing-up no 

need to stress!

Please label your student’s coat and or 

jacket. Our lost & found is growing and 

we would like to make sure everyone 

comes home with the right coat! 


